
 

 

  

 
 

Year 10 Parent Information Night 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Caloundra State High School is holding an Information Night for all Year 10 parents. This 
presentation will provide valuable information which will prepare and support student 
transition into Senior Secondary including the selection of Year 10 subjects for Semester 
2, 2022.  Students will receive the same information during school on the following day. 
 
Date: Monday 23rd May 
Time: 6pm – 7pm 
Venue: Caloundra SHS - Resource Centre  (Access via Bower Street - Gate 7)  
 
The presentation will include: 

- Year 10 Programs and Events 
- Semester 2 Subject Information 
- Links to Year 11 & 12 
- Information about the QCE and ATAR 

 
COVID Requirements: 

• You cannot attend if you are currently in isolation due to being COVID positive; 
• If you are a close contact of a COVID positive person in the last 7 days, you must 

wear a mask. 
 
The school strongly encourages all parents/carers to attend this information session. 
Ensuring our school community is aware of the school processes and educational 
changes will allow families to make informed decisions regarding their child’s 2022 school 
program and pathways beyond. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ms Julie Pozzoli 
Principal 

Mr Jeff Tennant  
Deputy Principal  
Middle Secondary 

Mr Darren Cripps   
Head of Department 
Middle Secondary 

 


